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*** Media Release *** 

Monroe County DMV’s Partnering with RochesterWorks 

Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo today was proud to announce a new partnership between Monroe 

County DMV’s and RochesterWorks. This collaboration will expand opportunities for residents to learn 

more about free employment and workforce development programs & services whenever they visit their 

local DMV. 

Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo said, “Supporting Monroe County residents looking to grow their skills 

and expand their employment opportunities is a core function of any branch of government, and the Monroe 

County Clerk’s Office is incredibly proud to partner with RochesterWorks to support our local workforce 

when they visit their local DMV.” 

RochesterWorks Executive Director, Dave Seeley said, “RochesterWorks thanks the Monroe County 

Clerk’s Office and the DMV for their support of RochesterWorks’ Community Outreach Program. Being 

able to provide information about RochesterWorks’ services and programs at our local DMVs is a great 

way to connect with residents who might not otherwise be aware of what RochesterWorks has to offer.” 

“This new partnership supports RochesterWorks’ growing Community Outreach Program efforts and its 

goal of reaching more residents who can benefit from what the one-stop career center system can offer. 

Monroe County residents will now be able to take care of their DMV-related errands while also getting 

the opportunity to learn about RochesterWorks’ free employment and workforce development services 

available to youth, individuals, and businesses all in one trip.” 

Learn more about RochesterWorks, our programs, events, and services by visiting 

www.rochesterworks.org or by calling our Career Center at 585-258-3500. (TTY:  800-662-1220).  

RochesterWorks is an equal opportunity program. Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request 

to individuals with disabilities. 

RochesterWorks will be tabling at the following DMV locations and times starting February 1st: 

Henrietta DMV    (1225 Jefferson Road)   1st Wednesday of every month 830-1200 

Greece DMV    (152 Greece Ridge Center @ the Mall) 3rd Wednesday of every month 830-1200 

  

If you have questions or need more information regarding this partnership please feel free to contact our 

communications officer Katelyn at mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov. 

       

      ## 


